

April 19th, 2023

Michigan Municipal League,

Please accept this letter on behalf of the City of Birmingham in support of the Bridge Builders Main Street Microgrant that would assist in bringing together local artists and businesses in downtown Birmingham. The City of Birmingham is looking forward to an artwalk that encourages people to visit our downtown, visit various shops and restaurants they may not have been to before, and enjoy viewing new art while meetings the artists. We are hopeful that the event brings new groups of people together and establishes a greater sense of community amongst our residents and businesses.

Thomas dr. Markus Thomas Markus

City Manager of Birmingham